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Greeter: Ryan Kuch
Candlelighter: Benjamin Claassen
Accompanist: Music Team
Song Leader: Music Team
Gathering
Welcoming Words
Announcements
Call to Worship
Songs:     Jesus Calls us here to meet him                              STJ   3
    Lord Jesus you shall be my song                            STJ 14

Prayer of Confession/Assurance
Song:     Nothing is Lost of the Breath of God                     STS 121
Offering
Children’s Story
Meditation/action
Responding
Candle Lighting response
We remember the losses of our community named here and not
Alven Dyck
 Kay Danik
Chris Studards
The several friends who passed in Regan Bonato’s life
Individuals are invited to light a candle in memory at this time.
Sharing
Congregational Prayer
Going in Hope
Song:

       In the Bulb there is a flower               HWB 614
Benediction
Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist Community, equips believers through relevant Worship and Study, and expresses God’s love to others through Stewardship and Service. 
If you wish to purchase April Yamasaki's books, they are available from the church till November 3, for $10 a copy (a substantial event discount over retail). Sacred Pauses and Four Gifts, both cover the issues she shared with us, and are good meditations on what it means to rest in God's provision.  See Bryce for details.

The Menno Church Board is still looking for someone to be the church secretary.  Bill Dyck will be doing the bulletin temporary, with help! Anyone interested contact Bill Dyck for more information.  Send bulletin information by Thursday, to: mennosecretary@ gmail.com
The Menno Church Board is also looking for someone to do the cleaning at church.  This involves about 4-5 hrs per week, and is a paid position. Staci Claassen has taken on a new job at Odessa School and is not able to continue with the cleaning at church. Contact a board member for questions and if this is something you can do for Menno Church.  
Please fill out the visitation survey that was in your mailboxes.   This is to help me (Bryce), capture preferences and urgencies around congregational visitation.  Please fill them out even if you are not a regular attender and return them by November 17.  You can also fill out the survey online at:  mennomennonite.org/visitation
Cleon Claassen will be leading the Senior Adult Sunday School class in a video/discussion series by Adam Hamilton, Confronting the Controversies: Biblical Perspectives on Tough Issues. Plan to join the group in the Fireside Room after the worship service.
The Menno Church has some surplus furniture and equipment.  (1) Dining room table w/o chairs, (1) Kitchen table w/o chairs, and (1) tube type TV with stand, and (1) washer and dryer set.  If you need more details, contact Bryce or a church board member.  These all are free for the taking.
Next Sunday November 10, 2019

Remember to set your clocks back 1hr Sat. night.
Greeters: Erna Kagele
Candlelighter: Zane Swinger
Accompanist: Melanie Gering
Songleader: Cleon Claassen

